
St. Ferdinand School Performing & Bell Choir Members: 

Very Very Important Date to Sing 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Thank you for sharing your children by letting them participate in the 
school’s Performing Choir (Grades 3-6) & Bell Choir (Grades 7th & 8th). 

I can’t tell you the number of compliments that I have received from 
parishioners who have heard them in church. I am proud of each and every 
one of them. 

I am asking for your help. We have an 

Important Special Event 

           Sunday January 30th  - 8:30 AM  Catholic Schools Week Mass 

(Meet in the Choir Loft by 8:15 AM) 

 This is such a special occasion for our children that we would like to make 
this liturgy all the more special. Please just confirm below and return the 
form to school that your child will share the gift of their angelic voices and 
harmonious bell playing ability for this special occasion.  Their music is truly 
a gift of from God that helps bring those who hear them closer to Him. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Br. James Drangsholt, OSF;  Director of Music/Liturgy 
 
PLEASE RETURN PERMISSION SLIPS NO LATER THAN Tuesday, January 25th  

 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  
  
Student Name/s:  ___________________________________       
 
Grade/s__________________ 
  
_______Yes!  My child/ren mentioned above will sing/play for Catholic School Week Mass on Sunday, 
January 30th at the 8:30 AM Mass. I will have my child at church in the choir loft by 8:15 AM that day. 
  
  
Parent Signature: _____________________________________________  

 


